
BRIDGES OF THE ISLES AND SUNRISE KEY 

BOULEVARD BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

 

Nurmi Drive and Fiesta Way 
The contractor will continue to have single lane closures as needed for completion of the sidewalks and the 
approaches to the bridges. Flaggers will be present to guide motorists. Once construction on all of the bridges is 
completed, they will be painted and decorative elements, including the letters and urns, will be installed. Overall 
completion is expected in July 2016.  
 
Sunrise Key Boulevard 
Work continues on the sidewalk, curb and gutter, approaches to the bridge, and restoration of the pre-
construction landscaping, lighting, and gates. Once final asphalt paving is completed, the contractor will restore 
the brick pavers that were in place prior to the start of construction. Signalization will be removed once the 
brick pavers are in place. At this time, construction on Sunrise Key Boulevard is expected to be completed by 
the end of May 2016. 
  
Royal Palm Drive 
Traffic is now in phase two with the traffic on the east half of the new bridge. Upcoming activities include the 
concrete deck pour followed by work on the approaches to the bridge and the traffic railing. The full bridge is 
expected to open in late April, with the removal of the temporary signals to follow. Once construction on all of 
the bridges is completed, they will be painted and decorative elements, including the letters and urns, will be 
installed. Overall completion is expected in July 2016. 
  
Isle of Venice Drive 
Traffic is now in phase two with traffic on the east half of the new bridge. Pile driving was recently completed. 
Upcoming activities include the concrete deck pour followed by work on the approaches to the bridge and the 
traffic railing. The full bridge is expected to open in late May, with the removal of the temporary signals to 
follow. Once construction on all of the bridges is completed, they will be painted and decorative elements, 
including the letters and urns, will be installed. Overall completion is expected in July 2016.  
 
Las Olas Blvd Harmonization 
MCM is working on the tie-ins between Las Olas Boulevard and the bridges. Both lanes of westbound Las Olas 
Boulevard from west of Isle of Venice to east of Royal Palm Drive will be pitched so that their lowest point is 
in the median, where six new drainage inlets are being installed to collect storm water. This system has been 
designed to ensure that water in the westbound lanes does not spill over to the eastbound lanes and contribute to 
flooding on the south side of Las Olas Boulevard. The surrounding areas will be restored to their pre-
construction conditions once the roadway work is completed, including landscaping and lighting. Overall 
completion is expected in July 2016.  
 
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email diglesias@corradino.com 
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